
CAR 41 NO
COMMITTEE

(Committee Against Reconstruction of 41 North)


We, the undersigned, respectfully request the Lowndes County Commission, through the Georgia Department of Transportation, rescind the proposal to four-lane, with a median, U.S. Highway 41 from N. Valdosta Rd., in Valdosta, to Highway 122 in Hahira, Georgia, originally proposed in 1992.  We believe it is morally indefensible and fiscally irresponsible to destroy many of the homes along this road and  unnecessarily displace long term residents and increase traffic, when I-75, a six-lane highway, is one mile to the west and can be used as a north to south corridor for local traffic.  At a maximum  passing lanes  and a turn-in lane and traffic light at Valwood are needed.  In addition, we believe it would destroy the very character and nature of the area which remains.  Please heed our request to save this part of what remains, traditionally, a wonderful place to live and raise families.


NAME                                                                   ADDRESS

________________________________                ______________________________
TELEPHONE                                                         E-MAIL

________________________________               _______________________________


I would like to volunteer in the future: _____       ______________________________-
                                                                                Signature
If necessary to mail in, please mail to:
Car 41 No
P.O. Box 453
Hahira, Ga. 31632
                                                                              
                                                                               
                                                                           
                                                                                                                    

             


